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September 18, 2019 
 
 
Reeve Steve Upham & Council of the County of St. Paul 
 
 
Back in 1945, two men promoted the organization and charter of the St. Paul Fire 
Department. Mac Mailloux and George Julian gathered with a group of veterans and local 
residents to supply fire protection in the Town of St. Paul. By doing this, it would allow the 
businesses of St. Paul to obtain insurance.  
 
Today, the only thing that has really changed since then is the equipment and 
technological advancements the fire service has experienced. What has not changed is 
the dedication of the men and women who make up this great Fire Department. 
 
Please consider this as your official invitation to our 75th Anniversary Spring Ball, on 
Saturday April 18, 2020. Further, we would be pleased if you would make yourself 
available to address the 300 guests, many of whom will be passed members of the Fire 
Department, along with current serving members and counterparts from neighboring 
jurisdictions and departments. 
 
Tickets go on sale on November 1, 2019. Individual tickets are $65 each, or a table of 8 
is $450. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. See you in 2020! 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Trevor Kotowich 
Director of Protective Services/Fire Chief 
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